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NOTICE OF PUBLIC MEETINGS

WESTERN WASHINGTON UNIVERSITY
[Filed March 11, 2022, 12:07 p.m.]

Board Meeting Cancellation

Western Washington University's board of trustees has canceled
their April 21, 2022, board meeting. The next regularly scheduled
board meeting will convene April 22, 2022, at 8:00 a.m., by Zoom.

Direct any questions regarding the meeting schedule or the public
comment period to Rayne Rambo, assistant secretary to the board of
trustees, 360-650-3998, or Rayne.Rambo@wwu.edu. Updated information is
also posted on the university's website https://trustees.wwu.edu/.
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